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Results of Oxley Street Car Park Consultation 

 
 

 
Camden Council consulted with the community on the Oxley Street car park between 11 
November and 16 December 2015 to gather their preference on the appearance of the 
materials, window openings and colour. 
 
Following an independent analysis, the results show a preference for: 
 
Material: Brick  
Brick Colour: Murray Grey 
Window Treatment Option: Leave Open  
Column Treatment Option: Climbing Plants 
 
A Development Application for the car park will be lodged with Council in early March, this will 
include the community’s preference for the appearance. The community will have the 
opportunity to comment on the Development Application when it is publicly exhibited. 
 
 


